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Update on TLA Headquarters Building (July 2023) 

 
 

The TLA’s land-use permit with the Ministry of Natural Resources and 

Forestry (MNRF) for the Headquarters Building ends on December 31, 2024 

and will not be renewed going forward. Thus, we will be looking for a new 

home. Luckily, this was anticipated, and the Board has been investigating 

other options since last year.  

Regarding the existing site … the TLA will be required to take down the 

current building, shed, and privy, remove the dock and septic system, and 

cap the well. The money in our investment account will more than cover the 

costs of completing these tasks. Board members are currently seeking 

suitable contractors who can handle this type of work, and will continue to 

pursue other opportunities for the Headquarters Building. 

At some point, certain items in the building will be sold or given away 

to TLA members. We will keep you posted about this. 

If you have any questions, please send a message to tla@onlink.net. 
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